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Please note hereunder that I am full support of the bill submitted to the NSW Government by 

Mark Latham MP to make suitable and immediate amendments to the existing ADB regulations 

and laws to prevent the future vexatious applications for personal abuse and gain of any litigant, 

and including Gary Burns.  

There should be no future cross border application of such State Laws.  

The ADB I fear has abused, or allowed the intention of the NSW law to be abused and if not the 

black letter law and as such in its Governmental consideration the individual commissioners 

should be held personally accountable to Mr Bernard Gaynor, Israel Folau and others who have 

suffered at the hands of Mr Burns  
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